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Notice to Maryland Customers
For Policyowners residing in Maryland:

Northwestern Mutual extends its support to families and businesses affected by the Francis Scott Key Bridge
collapse and the reduced operations of the Port of Baltimore.

Affected Maryland policyowners can contact us at (866) 950-4644 to request premium relief if they are having
difficulties meeting premium payments as a result of the bridge collapse/reduced port operations. We intend to
grant reasonable payment accommodations to impacted policyowners through July 1, 2024.

https://news.northwesternmutual.com/NoticetoMarylandCustomers

https://news.northwesternmutual.com/NoticetoMarylandCustomers

